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Dearest June,





I do hope you are doing well. I have been reading about all the bad storms that you have had recently. There was a peice in the paper last week that was a report on the storm from Olive Hill! Was I surprised! You don’t see Olive Hill mentioned in the news out here very often. The story reported that Tygarts Creek had flooded the area badly. I know you’re well above the flood area, but I hope the downtown was not damaged.
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